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ISSUE 77   JUNE 2019 
 

CASCADE FIELD & STREAM CLUB 

Po box 424, Cle Elum, Wa. 98922 

www.cascadefieldandstream.com 

 

 

Our new multi-purpose room/equipment storage, meeting & class 

room is finished, except for the overhead door and handles/locks. 

A huge shout-out for Randy Fischer and crew for getting it done 

early and way under budget.  

Peter Schuetz has been appointed as our new Treasurer. Thanks for 

"volunteering", Peter. 

Fishing Derby is this Saturday, June 8th, at Lavender Lake. The 

committee has received some great cash donations for prize 

purchases. Don Frey would like some help on Saturday - come out 

to the lake and have a cup of coffee and watch the fun.  

Hunter Education classes are set for the weeks of June 17th and 

July 8th. Students must preregister via the Dept. of Fish & Wildlife 

website. The range is closed on the Sunday of each week (June 23 

and July 14th) for the range day. The closure will be from 8 am to 

about 2 pm.  

We asked for help with mowing/weed control. I got three 

responses and only one member, Mike Shea, came out with his 

tractor and mowed the main parts of the range. Thanks, Mike!! The 

Board discussed this and it was decided that we will have to hire 

someone to do weed control as required by the conditional use 

permit. 

The Board is exploring whether to have a banquet next year. We 

had 5 people at the meeting volunteer to be on the committee. In 

the past we have netted between $7000 and $12,000 and that 

goes a long way toward some of the projects for the range. We 

are asking for anyone else interested in helping to get signed up 

and start having meetings. We need to decide on the raffle prizes 

 

General membership meetings 

are:  

First Monday, 7 pm, Sunset Café 

Board mtgs are third Monday at 

6. 
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soon and get tickets printed. The banquet has always been the 

last Saturday of February. Always a good time.  

Mark your calendars for June 23rd, Sunday. President Brad Coffey 

is planning a BBQ to celebrate the club building improvements 

and a ribbon cutting celebration for the completion of the State 

RCO Grant projects. Hopefully a dignitary from the Recreation and 

Conservation Office in Olympia can attend.  

This will be a burgers and dogs type of feed and potluck. Last 

names beginning with A-J can bring a side dish, K-T a salad, and U-

Z a dessert. All starts about 11 am.  

This will be a fun event and, if the wind blows we will be inside the 

new building for a change.  

 

                                                                         

 

Keep yer powder dry and the sun at yer back. 

Steve Rogers, Editor (position still available).  

 

 

 

 


